Men's World Cup: Volunteers Wanted
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Coming to Liverpool on 28"-30" Sept 2012, ETTA is looking to recruit local volunteers who can travel in daily to the
Echo arena to assist with running the event. The men’s world cup is one of the most prestigious table tennis
events on the international calendar and will be an opportunity to see world class table tennis in the fantastic
Liverpool Echo arena. Some positions will be prior to the event and others for all or part of the event.

We are offering local travel expenses plus meals whilst on duty, a polo and sweatshirt, plus tickets to the Finals.
If you are interested, download the attached form below and send in to the address given on the form.

Men’s World Cup Volunteer Interest Form
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